AH Committee

From: Amie Gerber <amie.gerber0629@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 8:48 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Oppose makila housing development
Aloha,

[ am writing this testimony to OPPOSE the proposed makila housing development. Yes we need
affordable housing for families on Maui, especially on the west side but this is NOT the way.
Building affordable housing in a fire zone just waiting for the next fire to happen and burn down
family homes, while the rich have the money and can just rebuild. Also only having a few truly
“affordable” houses built so they can build the rest of the 100 some mansions is ridiculous. We do
not need anyone else that doesn’t intend to live on Maui year round buying property out here and
taking away from the people that NEED the land and houses. Please do right for the families on
Maui and do not pass this bill. We need affordable housing built but not in this way.

Mahalo,
Amie Gerber



